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Good morning Senator Ross, Representative Pluecker and distinguished members of 
the Agriculture, Conservation and Forestry Committee. My name is Barry W. Norris, 
I'm the Executive Director of the Maine Association of Agriculture Fairs and we 
represent the 25 licensed fairs in the State of Maine. First, let me thank the Committee
for taking my written testimony, as I'm out of State with  no zoom capability. I am 
speaking for all of the fairs in supporting LD 932. Changing the 3 years to 4 years 
assist the fairs that race, the change will keep the licensed dates within line with the 
Racing Commission . With out this change we feel that delays in race dates being 
awarded  may occur Thanking you again and I'll make myself available for the wok 
shop should you so desire.


